
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

18/03/2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As part of the Department for Educations (DfE) education recovery plan the Secretary of State for Education 

is providing financial assistance to schools in the form of a grant called School-Led Tutoring. 

 

School-Led Tutoring is a tutoring route in the academic year 2021/22 to help support catch up for lost 

education due to the COVID 19 pandemic. Schools receive the money to provide tutoring for pupils that we 

feel would benefit from the extra intervention and support.  By using the gap analysis data gathered by the 

teachers we have identified children that we believe would benefit from extra intervention during the Easter 

Break.  

 

We are offering a short ‘Easter School’ provision for 3 days in the Easter holiday.  The mini school will be 

open to selected Year 6 children and will run on Monday 4th, Tuesday 5th and Wednesday 6th of April 

from 9.30am to 3pm.  During this time, the children will engage with revision and learning sessions to 

support them through the SATs assessment to be taken week beginning 09/05/2022.  We will also ensure 

that children engage with activities that are more relaxed and provide ‘down time’ and social experiences 

for them. 

 

If you would like your child to access the Easter School, run by Mrs Reynolds, Mr Reynolds, Mr 

Thompson and Mr Johnson, please complete the form attached and return by Monday 28th March 

2022. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Reynolds    Mrs Reynolds   Mr Thompson 

Year 6 Teacher    Head Teacher   Assistant Head Teacher 

 

Easter School - Monday 4th, Tuesday 5th and Wednesday 6th April 

 

________________________________ (child’s name) will be attending the Easter School from Monday 4th to 

Wednesday 6th April from 9.30am to 3pm each day. 

 

I understand that I will need to provide a packed lunch and snack each day. 

 

* I will collect my child from school at 3pm each day /My child can walk home alone each day 

(*Please delete as appropriate) 

 

Signed: _________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: ________________________________ 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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